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Major Activities Discussed:
· Changes in APPR discussions with Amy, Lori and Mary.
· We discussed the hiring process
Reflection on APPR:
I enjoyed talking to each of these people about the APPR process as it relates to their particular position.  I observed many teachers and aides during my internship and it was interesting to see their perspective on the evaluation process.  It is clear that teacher’s really feel that they are not doing anything different in regards to the new observation process.  However, Amy feels that the process is more efficient and has created an environment for dialogue for improvement. Amy and I also talked about the entire observation process starting with the preconference, observation, completing the write-up and post-conference. Amy gave me tips on how to document the progression of a lesson and proper wording.

Reflection on Hiring Process:
Amy gave me pointers as we reviewed interviewing techniques. She also talked about how she creates interview questions and what she looks for in a cover letter and resume. She also reminded me that in the final interview not to forgot to talk about the handbook and wages.

